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Monday 16th May 2022 

 

Dear parents,  

Choughs Class will be visiting St Levan Church on Monday 23rd May 2022. This is to learn more about 

special places and places of worship in RE, linking particularly to what Christians believe. After a 

tour of the church, as part of our visit we will also be hunting for mini-beasts in the church grounds.  

We will be travelling by hired minibus straight to the church after morning registration and will be 

back at school in time for the end of the day. We will be having a picnic lunch at the church. 

Therefore, please indicate on the slip below whether you will require a school packed lunch or will 

be bringing your own from home.  

We are hoping for good weather. Could children please come to school with coats, water bottles 

and appropriate footwear. If the weather is fine, could children also please be wearing sun cream 

and bring a sun hat. Thank you.  

Kind regards,  

  

Jessica Ferguson  

Choughs Class Teacher 

 

 
 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

St Levan Church Monday 23rd May 2022 

Name of Child/ren………………………………..…………………………………………………………………… 

My child/ren would like a school packed lunch 

 

I will provide a packed lunch  Cheese 

 Ham 

 Tuna Mayo 

 Jam 
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